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CALAVERAS UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 
P.O. Box 788 

San Andreas, CA 95249 
March 18, 2008 

MINUTES 
BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

 
The special meeting of the Calaveras Unified School District Board of Trustees was called to order at the 
District Administrative Offices at 6:00 p.m. 
 

MEMBERS PRESENT:  John Yerman 
Sherri Reusche 
Zerrall McDaniel 
 

Hank Nagle 
Evan Garamendi 

MEMBERS ABSENT: None  
   

STAFF PRESENT: Jim Frost 
Mark Campbell 
Mike Merrill 
 

Ric Stitt 
Peggy Stout 

   
OTHERS:   

 
CALL TO ORDER 
The meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m.  

OPEN SESSION 

Open session was called to order at 6:00 p.m. with the salute to the flag and roll call.  
 
The Board explained that this meeting was scheduled exclusively to honor our parent volunteers.  Ms. 
Reusche, CSBA Delegate, is working  with CSBA, to officially have March declared “Parent Appreciation 
Month” throughout the state.  The Resolution would come from CSBA, but would note that it was initiated 
by Calaveras Unified School District. 
 
Parents from several of our elementary schools, middle school and high school shared their efforts with 
fund raising and projects they were able to complete.   
 
Mr. Nagle commented how our marching band is getting better and better. 
 
Mr. Yerman thanked everyone for all they do. 
 
Mrs. Garamendi told everyone they are the greatest. 
 
Mrs. Reusche informed everyone that the district was just approved for a $900,000.00, Safe Route to 
School Grant which will allow our students (JLE) to walk to school.  Great News!   
 
NEXT MEETING AND ADJOURNMENT 
The next regular meeting of the Board will be held on April 1, 2008, at the District Administrative Offices.   
 
ADJOURNMENT 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:30 p.m. 
 
________________________________________ 
James L. Frost, Superintendent 


